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INSTRUCTOR: There are three sessions planned for the 26th of September at the Student Hub Live, the OU's

live interactive online platform. We have the second of our Getting Ready for Study boot

camps in the morning, and then an event for Sports students in the afternoon, followed by an

event for Childhood and Youth students.

The second boot camp from 10:00am till 12:00pm is about preparing to study. We'll look at the

key skills that OU students need, like time management, reading, and note taking, and being a

reflective learner.

Then from 1:00pm to 3:00pm in the afternoon, we have an induction for Sport and fitness

Students. You can meet some of the academic staff and tutors as we give you an overview of

the qualification, talk about the student journey, and the role of your tutor.

Then from 3:00pm till 5:00pm, we have a specific induction event for Childhood and Youth

studies. Now in this programme, after an introduction to the qualification, we discuss four

important academic areas that students will engage with in their studies. These are gender,

children's digital lives, how creative media can help us understand children's lives and

developments, and about language as a human feature and how it's learnt.

You can see the full programme on the website. And if you can't attend the event live, the

catch-up will be available shortly afterwards. Everyone is welcome to all of these events, even

when they're tailored for certain groups of students. When the event is live, just click on the

Watch Now, button and you'll be transported to the live interactive world of the Student Hub

Live. I hope you can join us at some point on the 26th of September.


